
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Clinic/Hospital Name]  

[Clinic/Hospital Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent 

ultrasound appointment on [appointment date] at [Clinic/Hospital Name].  

I wanted to express my gratitude for the professionalism and care shown 

by you and your staff during my visit. The information provided and the 

examination conducted have been invaluable in understanding my health 

situation.  

If possible, I would appreciate any updates regarding my test results or 

any further recommendations for my ongoing care. Please let me know if 

you need any additional information from my side.  

Thank you once again for your support. I look forward to hearing from you 

soon.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


